
Superintendent’s Memo #213-13

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 

Department of Education

August 9, 2013

TO:  Division Superintendents

FROM:  Patricia I. Wright, Superintendent of Public Instruction



SUBJECT:  2013-2014 Student Record Collection



To comply with the information and reporting requirements for report cards and performance indicators of the
Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA), the Department of Education has updated the Student Record
Collection for the 2013-2014 school year.

Beginning with the 2013-2014 school year, the Student Record Collection (SRC) contains the following
changes:

Retiring the Dual Enrollment Flag, Distance Learning Flag, CTE Dual Enrollment Flag, CTE Program
Codes and Retention Flag
Adding new tuition code to more accurately collect data on students attending public centers
Adding new field to collect data for A-F requirements for school accountability
Adding new field to capture the number of students that earn the Uniform Certificate of General Studies or
an Associate Degree while enrolled in high school
Adding new field to collect data on the Career and Technical Education Career Pathway Codes
Adding new field to collect data on students with disabilities that receive credit accommodations

A detailed listing of the 2013-2014 data elements on the Student Record Collection (SRC) can be found on the
Virginia Department of Education’s Web site at:
http://www.doe.virginia.gov/info_management/data_collection/student_record_collection/index.shtml.  


Questions or comments relating to the Student Records Data Collection should be directed to Educational
Applications at RESULTSHELP@doe.virginia.gov.
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